



We hope you and your family will join our Theatre Company on one or more of our shows in April.





Would you like to go hiking, skiing, camping and kayaking during PE? Are you in grade 9 -12? If so you might be interested in the West Vancouver Schools Outdoor Recreation program.

See the WV District <a href="website">website</a> for more information

Open House on April 4th @ 7pm - Sentinel Secondary School Library



Mr. Taguchi's Photo of the Week above is by Rogan N. Photography 11.







Construction is underway with our new Outdoor Gathering Area. Look for regular Rockridge PAC updates on the building progress and fundraising efforts to help us get this special project completed this year.





Spring sports are keeping our Ravens busy now that we are back from Spring Break. Look for schedules, updates and results on our social media accounts and here in the E-Bulletin.